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CHICAGO – Senate Democratic Whip Dick Durbin (D-IL), Ranking Member of the 
Senate Immigration Subcommittee, released the following statement after President 
Trump signed a revised executive order banning travel from certain Muslim-majority 
countries and all refugees.

“No amount of relabeling will change the fact that President Trump’s travel ban is 
unconstitutional and un-American. Wasting taxpayer dollars and unnecessarily inflicting 
pain on innocent families isn’t going to change that. Trump’s executive order plays 
directly into our enemies’ hands and makes America less safe. Trump’s first travel ban 
was blocked by multiple federal courts, and his latest will no doubt face the same fate.”

Duckworth Statement on the President’s Newest Discriminatory Executive Order



– U.S. Senator Tammy Duckworth (D-IL) issued the following statement regarding the 
executive order signed by the President today restricting travel from six Muslim-
majority countries:

“Just like his last Muslim ban, this executive order plays into our enemy’s hands by 
giving them a propaganda tool to spread a false narrative about the United States hating 
Muslims. This ban will not make our country safer and betrays the American values 
those of us who served in uniform fought to defend. Discrimination is discrimination 
and no amount of sugarcoating by the President will change that.

“President Trump’s last Muslim ban created chaos for my constituents and Americans 
across the nation. Multiple federal courts rightfully halted implementation over concerns 
surrounding its legality and constitutionality. I am confident this new order will not 
stand either, if not in the courts then at the ballot box.”


